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HB 3086 would be a huge step backward for Oregon’s wildlife and for modern and 

humane wildlife management! 

  

Please maintain a congressional district structure based on proportional 

representation to ensure that the public interest in wildlife and habitat will be 

represented and that we have a diverse candidate pool that reflects Oregon’s rapidly 

changing demographics. 

  

PLEASE OPPOSE HB 3086 and instead support only the -1 or 3 amendments to the 

bill which would maintain the congressional district model.  


